
 
“friends helping friends”

Club & Tech Trivia

CLUB BYTES

Shop news: Fundraisers:

Suggestion Box

Membership:

An average of 31 

computer devices are 

repaired every month 

at the Repair Shop.

Is it Safe to Allow 

Remote Access?

Remote access is a 

useful tool to allow a 

trusted individual 

access to your 

computer for support 

or other purposes. The 

key is that you must 

know and trust the 

individual, just as you 

would if you handed 

the computer to them. 

NEVER allow remote 

access to someone 

whom you don’t know 

or who contacts you.

Our last fundraiser was 

a movie at Lakeland.  

We made $370.

More movie dates are 

being planned.

Suggestions Needed: 

classes you would like to 

attend, meeting 

presentations that would 

interest you, computer

tutorials you would like to 

watch, special skills you 

have to share.

The Club has 266 families 

(households) which is 458 

individual members.

4 New memberships in July!

Gay Fritzemeier and Jane 

Nelson

Jean and Roger Hendren

Irene and Bob Purdy

Sandra Schmidt

See LakeGastonCC.org 

for information on future 

meetings, past 

meetings, classes, 

computer repairs, Club

history, administration 

contacts, how-to-join, 

and much more.

Club Website

Windows 10 version 

22H2 build 3324

Windows 11 version 

22H2 build 1992

Mac OS Ventura 13.4

iPAD OS 16.6

iPhone iOS 16.6

iWatch OS 9.4

Current Software
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Gus Best 

Education Fund
$1,000 Budgeted

* DONATIONS ARE 

DEDUCTABLE!

Sept meeting
5 Ways Technology 

Changes the Way We 

Age. 

Dr Joseph F Coughlin, 

Director, MIT AgeLab

Send to:

vice.president@LakeGastonCC.org

Education/ Training

Mac Setup

Set Up your iPhone, iPad, 

or iPod Touch

Back Up Your Mac

And many more!

See the website!

https://www.lakegaston

cc.org/computerInstruct

ionOnline.html

How to get the most out 

of your old technology 

& Round table

Oct meeting

Nov meeting
How I researched my 

family history.  Lynn 

Pritchard,

As the Board looks forward 

to our 2023-24 year, we want 

to plan events, education & 

training activities, & member 

meeting presentations that 

meet our members needs.

To do this, and as your 

President, I am asking for 

volunteers to help by coming 

forward and serving on our 

Board.  Spending small 

amounts of time each month 

to help plan, assist, make 

contacts with speakers will 

help us keep the club 

activities relevant and 

current for our members 

needs.

PLEASE give this request 

your consideration and 

contact me if you are willing,

NEW MEETING 

LOCATION!!
We will meet at Lakeside 

Lutheran Church for our 

monthly meetings!

https://support.apple.com/mac
https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT202033
https://support.apple.com/en-us/HT202033
https://support.apple.com/mac-backup
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